St. John Chrysostom Parish

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario, L3Y 2K4
905-898-4137 (phone), 905-898-0277 (fax)
stjohnchrysostomne@archtoronto.org
https://stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org

September 6, 2024

Re: Sacramental Preparation for 2025
Dear School Principals and Parents,
[ hope this letter finds you all well, as we begin a new school year.

I'am pleased to inform all parents that we have begun the Registration process for the 2025 First
Communion and Confirmation Programs.

We ask that you begin by emailing the parish office to make your request for an online Registration Form
or you can register on our website: https://stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org. We ask for your
patience as our ability to respond is limited since we have a small staff.

First Communion Registrations begun on Tuesday, September 3, 2024, and it will close on
Monday, September 30, 2024, at 4:30 pm.

Confirmation Registrations begin on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, and it will close on Thursday,
October 31, 2024, at 4:30 pm.

You can email us at: stjohnchrysostomne@archtoronto.org

The First Communion Program is for children in grade 2 and up, and the Confirmation program is for
children in grade 7 and up.

Please remember that to receive the sacraments at St. John's, you need to live within the Parish
Boundaries, or if you are registered here as members or you attend Mass here on a regular basis. The
boundaries are: West: Concession Rd. 7, East: Highway 404, South: St. John’s Side Rd, North: Part of Green
Lane, up to Bathurst St. until it meets the Holland River.

If you live outside the parish boundaries or are not registered members of St. John’s need a letter of
permission from the church you belong to. Alternatively, you may choose to celebrate the sacraments at
the parish you regularly attend on Sundays.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Yours in Christ,
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Fr. Landorff]. Gapéla Mariora, Pastor




